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The Commission's Division ofAdministration just recently forwarded a copy ofyour 1999
regulatory assessment fee form, which was received by the Commission on December 23, 1999.
You wrote on the form "We do not plan to install payphones in Florida at the present time." This
appears to be arequest for cancellation ofyour pay telephone certificate. Your Certificate No. 5895
became active August 4, 1998 and we received your written request for cancellation on December
23,1999, therefore, Ican make the effective date ofthe cancellation December 23,1999. However,
youmust first pay the 1999regulatory assessment fee.

Rule 25-4.0161, Florida Administrative Code, provides that ifacertificate is active for any day
during a calendar year, the regulatory assessment fee is applicable even if no business was ever
conducted. The amount past due is $65.00. As soon as we receive your check for that amount, we
will proceed with opening a docket to cancel your certificate.

Please respond in writing by June 22,2000. Ifyou have any questions, just let me know. Ican
be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at
pisler@psc.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

...Atul
Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant
Bureau ofService Quality &Compliance

Capital Circle Office Center •2540Shumard OakBoulevard-Tallahassee,FL3239^-0850
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The Commission’s Division of Administration just recently forwarded a copy of your 1999 
regulatory assessment fee form, which was received by the Commission on December 23, 1999. 
You wrote on the form “We do not plan to install payphones in Florida at the present time.” This 
appears to be a request for cancellation of your pay telephone certificate. Your Certificate No. 5895 
became active August 4,1998 and we received your written request for cancellation on December 
23,1999, therefore, I can make the effective date of the cancellation December 23,1999. However, 
you must fnst pay the 1999 regulatory assessment fee. 

Rule 254.0161, Florida Administrative Code, provides that if a certificate is active for any day 
during a calendar year, the regulatory assessment fee is applicable even if no business was ever 
conducted. The amount past due is $65.00. As soon as we receive your check for that amount, we 
will proceed with opening a docket to cancel your certificate. 

Please respond in writing by June 22,2000. If you have any questions, just let me know. I can 
be reached at (850) 413-6502-voice, (850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at 
uisler6lusc.state.fl.us. - 


